
 

 

August 29, 2023  

 
SIP Industries Announces New Vice President of Sales 

 
We are excited to announce a new addition to the SIP Industries family. Mike Lindgren has joined 
the company as our Vice President of Sales. In this role Mike will also join our executive team 
effective August 31, 2023. Mike will also lead and support our sales organization and expand our 
distribution footprint across Canada, United States and Latin America. 
 
Mike is an industry veteran and started his career with Mueller Company out of college advancing 
through numerous roles in the past 31 years; Sales Trainee, Territory Manager, Regional Sales 
Manager, District Engineer, District Manager, Director of Sales and Vice President of Sales and 
Distribution.  
 
We are delighted that Mike has joined SIP Industries. Mike will be on the road soon, meeting as 
many customers and partners as possible.  
 
Please join us in welcoming Mike to SIP!! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


